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 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 21, 2019 

 

Mass Intentions 
Monday, July 22 

Sg 3:1-4b or 2 Cor 5:14-17/Ps 63:2, 3-4, 5-6, 8-9 [2]/ 

Jn 20:1-2, 11-18 

 8:00 AM Mass – T.W. O’Meara and Family + 

Tuesday, July 23 

Ex 14:21--15:1/Ex 15:8-9, 10 and 12, 17 [1b]/Mt 12:46-50 

  8:00 AM Mass – Jennessa Lukas  

Wednesday, July 24 

Ex 16:1-5, 9-15/Ps 78:18-19, 23-24, 25-26, 27-28 [24b]/ 

Mt 13:1-9 

  6:00 PM Mass – Charley Crotty Jr. + 

Thursday, July 25 

2 Cor 4:7-15/Ps 126:1bc-2ab, 2cd-3, 4-5, 6 [5]/Mt 20:20-28 

   8:00 AM Mass – John Robertson + 

Friday, July 26 

Ex 20:1-17/Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 11 [Jn 6:68c]/Mt 13:18-23 

   8:00 AM Mass – Bill and Gina Cunningham + 

Saturday, July 27 

Ex 24:3-8/Ps 50:1b-2, 5-6, 14-15 [14a]/Mt 13:24-30 

           8:00 AM Mass – No special intention scheduled 

           4:00 PM Mass – Nathaniel McCartney + 

Sunday, July 28 

Gn 18:20-32/Ps 138:1-2, 2-3, 6-7, 7-8 [3a]/Col 2:12-14/ 

Lk 11:1-13 

           8:30 AM Mass – Joe Bokay + 

      11:30 AM Mass –People of the Parish 

 

All new parish, school, and ECC families are invited to our 

annual Welcome Dinner BBQ on Thursday, August 8, 5:00-

7:00 PM in the outdoor classroom. Meet new families, learn 

about our parish, ECC, and school, shop school Spirit Wear, 

and have your questions answered.  Email our Principal 

Rebecca Evans at revans@cathedralsj.org if have questions. 

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament is on Wednesdays, 8 

AM-6 PM (or a little before as Mass begins at 6).  Please sign 

up at http://signup.com/go/vaVQXnM for any hours you 

would like. You also may contact Amy Roetto, 816-787-0235. 

 

Join us for the first Early Childhood and Development 

Center St. Gianna Beretta Molla Golf 4-Person Golf 

Scramble Tournament on Sat., Sept. 28, at Fairview Golf 

Course. Shotgun start is at 8:30 AM. If you are planning on 

playing, want to become a sponsor, or have a few items to 

donate for the goodie bags, please email Ryan Lawson at 

Ryan.Lawson@goproserv.com. Cost is $80 per player or 

$320 per team.  Send registration form (including shirt size) 

with payment by August 16 to Ryan Lawson, 2201 Ashland 

Ave., St. Joseph, MO 64506. Checks are to be payable to 

Cathedral ECC. All profits will benefit the new EDC Center. 

 

This Coming Week 
Monday, July 22 
9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement  

6:00 PM  Book Club – St. Anne’s Room 

Tuesday, July 23 

 No special activities scheduled for today 

Wednesday, July 24 

9:00 AM-12:00 PM Sewing & Craft Group–Rectory Basement 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

Thursday, July 25 

 No special activities scheduled for today 

Friday, July 26 
9:00 AM St. Gianna EDC Project Mtg-Msgr. Rm 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

6:30-9:00 PM Ladies Night Out – St. Anne’s Room 

Saturday, July 27 
2:30 PM  Confessions 

3:30 PM  Rosary 

4:00 PM  Mass 

Sunday, July 28 
8:00 AM Rosary and Confessions 

8:30 AM Mass 

After Mass Coffee, Milk, Donuts – Ruggle Hall  

11:00 AM Confessions 

11:30 AM Mass  

   

The Food Pantry needs plastic grocery bags and small empty 

containers and water bottles.  Thank you! 

 

Soles for Christ – It’s not too late to purchase a pair of athletic 

shoes for a deserving child.  Please bring them to Mass next 

weekend or drop them by the Parish Office this week. 

 

All women of the parish are invited to Ladies Night Out on 

Friday, July 26, 6:30-9:00 PM in St. Anne’s Room.  Join us 

for a good movie, great fellowship, and yummy snacks.  Please 

bring $2 for refreshments. 

 

Cathedral Cash . . . Don’t forget that these purchasing/gift 

cards are available after our weekend Masses in the west 

vestibule.  When you place your order, please indicate if you 

will pick up your cards at the Parish Office or in the west 

vestibule after one of the weekend Masses. If you order cards 

by 8:00 AM on Tuesdays (using paper form or through 

cathedralcash@cathedralsj.org), the cards will be available 

in the Parish Office by Friday or after the next weekend’s 

Masses. Don’t forget that you also can purchase your 

Cathedral Cash cards by paying through Presto Pay at 

www.shopwithscrip.com or www.myscripwallet.com. You 

will have your e-cards to use within seconds! 

 
Please share your gift of life with local hospital patients who 

need it by donating at the next Community Blood Center 

Blood Drive on Sat., July 27, 7:00 AM-1:00 PM.   The Blood 

Drive will be held at Knights of Columbus Hall (across from 

MWSU) at 4520 Mitchell Ave. To make an appointment 

online, visit savealifenow.org/group and use Group Code: 

OO. For additional details, contact Mark Wyble at 233-8427 

or markwyble5@gmail.com.  

WEEKLY OFFERTORY INCOME 

Monthly Budget Goal $76,166 (included $4000 for reserve) 

   Offertory Aged, Sick & Poor 

Week 1 $11,535.30  $    799.00 

Week 2  $  7,668.66  $    115.00 

Total $19,203.96 $    914.00 
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He who does justice will live in the presence of the Lord. (Ps 15) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Catholic Charities is hosting a luncheon featuring Lamar 

Hunt, Jr. as their speaker at Missouri Western Fulkerson 

Center on Thurs., August 1, 11:30 AM-1:00 PM.  Come 

enjoy Mr. Hunt’s perspective on family, community, and faith.  

All proceeds will help support Catholic Charities programs 

including their employment services where they help prepare 

men and women to find, secure, and keep a job. Tickets $50.  

Purchase tickets at https://www.catholiccharities-kcsj.org or 

text SJMO2019 to 41444, or contact Nancy Butters at 

nbutters@ccharities.com or 816-659-8266. 

 

NFL Raffle Tickets are on sale NOW for the 2019 NFL 

Season. Purchase them from a LeBlond Family or in the 

LeBlond Office at 3529 Frederick Ave.  You have to play to 

win and players will be announced each week.  Raffle tickets 

are $20 each.  Winners could win up to $500 per week.  Call 

LeBlond at 816-279-1629 for more information.  

 

The Catholic young adult group for St. Joseph, Coram Deo, is 

meeting on Wednesday, July 24, for Wednesdays with the 

Word!  Meet at St. Rose of Lima Parish at 6:10 PM.  Please 

eat beforehand.  All young adults ages 22-35 are invited to 

attend. Questions? Contact Ally Goetz at agoetz@olog.org. 

 

CHECK THIS OUT. . . The Good News of Cathedral  

 Congratulations to Sam Schoeberl who has qualified to 

be one of 700 of the world’s top golfers to play in 

tournaments next week in Miami.  Good Luck, Sam! 

 Congratulations to Michael Haynes, Cathedral Class of 

‘07 and LB Class of ‘11, and his wife, Suzie Sanders 

Haynes, LB Class of ‘11, on the birth of their son, Bode 

Haynes, on July 12! 

 Congratulations to Annie Bramlage, Skylar Kline, 

Ryder Mattox, and Katie Wise, who had roles in the 

recent production of “Newsies” at the Missouri Theater!  

Great job! 

Our School and ECC News 
 The School Ice Cream Social and Final Registration will 

be on Sunday, August 11, 12:30-2:00 PM. 

 The first day of school will be Thursday, August 15.  

Since this is a Holy Day of Obligation, we will have our 

first All School Mass that morning at 8:00 AM. 

 

MIR House of Prayer needs adorers to sign up for 

Eucharistic Adoration at its Chapel of the Holy Rosary. 

Adorers are needed for these hours: 6 AM Mondays; 9 AM 

Wednesdays; noon Sundays; 4 PM Fridays; 10 PM 

Saturdays.  Contact Lisa Puett,  279-4414, if you can help. 
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 Annual St. Patrick Church Fiesta – On Fri., Aug. 2 at 

5:00 PM, there will be authentic Mexican food, live and silent 

auction, music and dancing by the Cortez Brothers at the 

Knights of Columbus Hall, 4520 Mitchell Ave. Come 

celebrate at the Fiesta on Sat., August 3, 5:00-11:00 PM, on 

the St. Patrick Church grounds.  There will be Mexican food, 

vendors, entertainment for the kids, variety show at 7:00 PM, 

and live music beginning at 8:00 PM. 

 

Are you divorced? What the Church teaches about divorce is 

very misunderstood. The Kansas City-St. Joseph Diocesan 

approved 16 session weekly series, “Journey of Hope”, offers 

clarification about church teaching, and brings real help and 

guidance for Catholics who are going through intense pain, 

sorrow, suffering and life adjustment. The “Journey of Hope” 

begins at Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish on August 27 

(men’s group) and August 28 (women’s group), 6:30 PM. $40 

registration. Call Kathy at OLOG, 232-2847, for more 

information and/or to sign up. 

 

First Annual Eucharistic Adoration Conference will be on 

Sat., Sept. 14, 9:00 AM-3:00 PM, at Coronation of Our 

Lady Parish, Grandview. Cost is $10 (lunch provided). 

Sponsored by the Office of Divine Worship. Session topics 

include: Eucharistic Miracles, Fruits of Eucharistic Adoration, 

What the Saints Say, Eucharistic Adoration and Healing, and 

Starting and Maintaining Parish Eucharistic Adoration. Space 

limited. Please register online as soon as possible at 

https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/ 

weblink.aspx?name=E331061&id=83. 

 

 

 
Stewardship Makes a Difference . . . Thank you to 

everyone who served at Coffee and Donuts so far this year, 

and a special thank you to Rick and Stacey Gerhardt and 

family who are always willing to sub or assist. 

 

Message from Father Hansen  . . . 
This last Tuesday, July 16

th
, the Collaborative Steering 

Committee met in its second comprehensive meeting. I’m 

grateful to the good number of parishioners who are again 

volunteering their talent to contribute to the 

recommendations to Bishop Johnston regarding the 

Catholic schools in St. Joseph. Particularly I’m grateful to 

Becky Evans, the principal here at Cathedral, and her 

husband Michael, who teaches at Bishop LeBlond High 

School. Both are dedicated to education and Becky is 

working om her PhD in organizational change at Baylor 

University.  

 

When I came to Cathedral last summer, the Bishop met 

with all the priests and the school office staff. The priests 

were all supportive of changes to make the schools work 

together for the long run. Dr. Peters, the superintendent of 

schools, on Tuesday, said he had talked to the Bishop and 

confirmed that he wants serious consideration of a city-

wide academy that would be of the classical method of 

education. I’m not aware as much as I would like to be 

about this method; however the more I learn the more I 

like it. I really believe this method, which includes 

grammar, logic, and rhetoric from K through grade 12, 

would be a return to time tested way of helping our 

children think and defend the divine law and the goodness 

of God along with all the pillars of education (math, 

science..). 

 

You’ll have a chance to watch videos and learn more about 

this consideration down the road. As I recall the 

recommendation(s) won’t be given to Bishop Johnston 

until next spring. Please pray for Becky, Michael, and all 

who are working on the Committee. I’m proud of all of 

them and thankful they would share their talents! 
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